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Cricket 

1868 
The lovers of cricket will be pleased to hear that a grand two days match will be played on Salisbury 
Cricket Ground, on Tuesday and Wednesday next, between eleven of the Salisbury Cricket Club and 
eleven of the Wiltshire Wanderers. We sincerely hope the weather will be then as fine as now, and we 
are sure there is excellent talent to be displayed on both sides.      Salisbury Times & South Wilts 
Gazette, 25 July 1868 
 
 

 


